To Our Valued Clients and Peers,

It is with mixed emotions that Atlas Executive Catering announces its closure, effective July 31,
2023. After 19 months of dedicated service and providing new and exciting culinary
experiences, the company has made the difficult decision to cease operations.

The decision to close Atlas Executive Catering was made after a thorough evaluation of the
company's current circumstances, including market dynamics and operational considerations.
Our primary reason behind this decision isthat Atlas Executive Catering was contrived and
created by a close group of trusted friends, and one of our key members has been offered a
great opportunity for advancement in their field. As such, it is the decision of the remaining
members to discontinue operations rather than proceed without all the founding individuals.

Atlas Executive Catering is committed to ensuring a smooth transition through closing and will
continue to work closely with clients to fulfill obligations, providing the level of service you have
come to expect and trust.

Our team would like to express our sincere gratitude to our partners and clients who have been
part of Atlas Executive Catering's journey. We have always strived to exceed expectations and
provide memorable experiences for all. Your unwavering support and trust have been

instrumental in the success of the company and your contributions will always be remembered.

For inquiries or further information regarding the foregoing, please contact Matt Davidson at
403-461-2380 or any of our team at info@atlasexecutivecatering.ca.

Thank you again for the support you have shown our small business and we wish you all the
best!

Sincerely,

The Atlas Executive Catering Management Team



